
 

 

November 29, 2017 
 
 
 
Dr. Sara Skretta, Certification Officer 
University of Nebraska-Lincoln 
College of Education and Human Sciences 
116 Henzlik Hall, POB 880371 
1400 R Street 
Lincoln, NE 68588-0371 
 
Dear Dr. Skretta: 
 
This letter is to confirm the submission of additional documentation for the University of 
Nebraska-Lincoln (UNL) Folio Review.  You will see from the attached Summary Chart that all 
Rule 24 endorsement programs are now approved/met.  Rule 20 is also approved/met.  No 
Rejoinder will be necessary.  The next step in the State Program Approval process will be the on-
site visit, which is scheduled for March 11-13, 2018.  You will note that the State Team will have 
some on-site follow up as noted on the Summary Chart.   
 
Once the on-site state approval visit is completed, the results will be reported to the Nebraska 
Council on Teacher Education (NCTE) Executive Committee at their April, 2018 meeting.  It is 
anticipated the Executive Committee will move the approval of the UNL Teacher Education 
Program to the NCTE June, 2018 meeting agenda where the membership will vote to 
recommend approval to the Commissioner and to the State Board of Education.  Once State 
Board approval is given, which typically is given at the August State Board meeting, a final letter 
will be issued to UNL. 
 
The Nebraska Department of Education certainly appreciates the time and effort you and others 
have spent in getting all needed information submitted.  If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at your convenience.    
 
With best regards, 

 
Pat Madsen, Education Specialist / Adult Program Services 
pat.madsen@nebraska.gov  /  402.471.4863  
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